
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Sarah Johnson"; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: Mark Larson; sdittman@legacylp.com
Subject: RE: 1RP-4536 Jal Cooper Unit #239 Delineation Plan, February 15, 2018
Date: Thursday, March 1, 2018 7:44:00 AM
Attachments: Approved_1RP4536_Jal Cooper #239 Workplan.pdf

Ms. Johnson:
 
Although there was a previously approved delineation plan for 1RP-4536 from May 4, 2017, NMOCD
approves of the confirmatory delineation plan for 1RP-4536. Please be advised that the original
concern, regarding remediation of the lease road, is still applicable.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Sarah Johnson [mailto:SJohnson@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 10:45 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>; sdittman@legacylp.com
Subject: 1RP-4536 Jal Cooper Unit #239 Delineation Plan, February 15, 2018
 
Dear Ms. Yu,
 
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves Operating, LP (Legacy), submits the
attached delineation plan for a produced water spill at the Jal Cooper Unit #239 (1RP-4536) in Lea
County, New Mexico. Your approval of the delineation plan is requested. Please feel free to contact
Steven Dittman with Legacy at (432) 312-4757 or sdittman@legacylp.com , or me at (432) 687-0901
(office) or (432) 664-5357 (cell) if you have any questions.
 
Respectfully,
 
Sarah Johnson
Staff Geologist
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432-664-5357
Fax – 432-687-0456
sjohnson@laenvironmental.com
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